## The Board of Deputies of British Jews

## WOBURN HOUSE, TAVISTOCK SQUARE, LONDON, WC1H 0EP.

Telex: 262666 BOD G Telegrams: DEPUTIES, LONDON, WC1 Telephone: 01-387 3952 or 388 7651

FROM THE PRESIDENT

20th May, 1988

Dr. Geoffrey Alderman Wits End 172 Colindeep Lane LONDON NW9

Dear Geoffrey,

We met over lunch on Monday May 16 at the home of Rabbi Abraham Levy, when we had a most constructive and useful discussion.

You mentioned our previous correspondence regarding the "Burton Papers", and I now set down the points upon which we agreed.

- I would make available to you the "Burton Papers" exactly in the terms set out in my letter to you dated 9th October 1986. I enclose a copy of that letter.
- 2. You gave an undertaking that you would now refrain from any independent contacts with the Ministers and officials of the Ministry of Agriculture, Fisheries and Food. Furthermore, you would channel all your comments through the appropriate Committee of the Board of Deputies of British Jews, and that you would arrange for other individuals or groups, who had been acting independently, also to refrain from further approaches to Government.

I now seek your acknowledgement of this letter, and your confirmation of its contents.

Yours sincerely,

(Dr.) Lionel Kopelowitz JP